
WV Hands & Voices is pleased to invite you to join other families of deaf or hard of 
hearing children in some holiday fun! Our first event will happen October 16th at 
10:00am. Register online at https://forms.gle/u5im7oVFyujDxVUu9.  
 

 
 

WV Hands & Voices upcoming events: 
 
Nov. 13th 3:00pm Charlie Brown Thanksgiving Event 

Dec. 2nd 6:00pm Christmas Cookies & Storytime 

Dec. 11th 8:00pm Parent Christmas Painting Social 

https://forms.gle/u5im7oVFyujDxVUu9

